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CLOSING OF FCI OFFICES 
 

3146.  SHRI JAI PRAKASH NARAYAN YADAV: 
 

Will the Minister of CONSUMER AFFAIRS, FOOD AND PUBLIC 
DISTRIBUTION miHkksDrk ekeys] [kk| vkSj lkoZtfud forj.k ea=h   be pleased to state: 
 

(a)  whether the Government has taken decision to close down some  
offices of Food Corporation of India in the country including the FCI  office at 
Munger (Bihar), if so, the reasons therefor;  
 
(b)  whether the Government plans to review its decision in the matter; 
 
(c)  if so, the details thereof; and  
 
(d)  if not, the reasons therefor? 

 
 

A N S W E R 
MINISTER OF STATE FOR  CONSUMER AFFAIRS, FOOD & PUBLIC DISTRIBUTION 

(SHRI C. R. CHAUDHARY) 

 
(a): Yes Madam. For better administrative control and smooth running of 
procurement/ storage and distribution operations, offices /depots of Food 
Corporation of India are restructured from time to time.  However, no 
decision  has been taken to restructure any Depot/Office in the Munger 
District of Bihar,  
 
(b) to (d):  There is no proposal to review the decision taken in the matter. 
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